
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

BROADSTONE HALL  
PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

Week 6 ending 13th October 2023 

BHPS v. MERSEY VALE - 1st ROUND STOCKPORT METRO CUP 
On Tuesday evening our Year 5/6 Boys Football team entered 
the first round of the Stockport Metro Cup. We played at 
home against Mersey Vale Primary School. The boys 
represented the school DEBUTING their brand new orange 
(Mr. T is firm it is tangerine) & blue kit which made them look 
the part. The boys got off to a great start and were 3-0 up in 
the first 10 minutes with 2 goals from Charlie and a goal from 
Archie. Mersey Vale got a great goal from distance and at HT it 
was 3-1.  
In the second half, our boys built on their great start and 
added 4 more goals from Logan, Max, and 2 more goals from 
Charlie and we ran out 7-1 winners. We now await to find out 
the draw for the next round of the competition. 
Team: Jenson W (GK), Max R, Ted C, Archie S, Billy J, Dylan H, 
Charlie B (C), Cooper N, Braxton D, Logan E-R. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 

 
NEXT WEEK ON THE CALENDAR… 
Wednesday 18th October Y6 SATS Meeting for Parents 6pm 
Thursday 19th October Mini Whistlers event @ Lark Hall 
(selected students only)  
Thursday 19th October The HEATONS CUP Y5/6 Girls Football 
(selected students only) 
Friday 20th October LAST DAY OF HALF TERM 
Friday 20th October FOB End of Half Term TUCK SHOP!!!!! 
…after previous successes, to celebrate the end of half term, 
FOB will be hosting a Tuck Shop on the decking area of the 
playground. School gates open at 3pm for coffee/tea, hot 
chocolate, crisps, sweets and snacks. Cash or QR code. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
DON’T FORGET!!!!!!!!! 

Welcome to the Broadstone Hall 

Primary School Newsletter! 

HEADTEACHERS NOTE: 
As our extra-curricular activities start to fill up the calendar; I 
had the pleasure of attending a Boccia (like Boules) event with 
6 specially selected children on Thursday this week;  
The children Scarlett, Carissa, Ollie (winning team) plus Lucas, 
Ben & Daniel were a credit to BHPS & all very pleased with 
their medals!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
PARENTS EVENINGS & SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAIR  
We would like to take this opportunity for attending Parents 
Evenings this week. We hope that you found it informative and 
will support any feedback, as will we.  
The Scholastic Book Fair was greatly received and took a profit 
of £585.16, of which the school will get £234 back in credit. 
Our total credit will therefore stand at £911. 
This will now be carefully spent on new books for library & 
reading resources for your children. 
 

SCHOOL COUNCIL 2023/24 
The elections for Chair and Vice for School Council were last 
Friday. The purpose of School Council aim is to ensure we have 
a pupil voice at our school and they are listened to. 
The successful candidates were as follows based on their 
exceptional speeches. 
Alannah C 6ZW (Chair): 
***We should always be kind  
& never discriminate 
***Raising money for charities  
supporting our local community 
***Make school the best it can be 
Darcey-R B 6CM (Vice): 
***Making a positive difference 
 to the school community 
***Every child deserves a voice  
in school 
***I am someone who is trustworthy, kind and respectful 
Their first job on Wednesday was to choose the ''Kind'' 
postcard design and discuss their role as councillors to report 
back to their own class.  

Mia W 6KH won the KIND postcard design!  
The next meeting will be discussing a possible charity for the 

school to support..WATCH THIS SPACE! 
 
 

   

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WRITER OF THE WEEK: 
Reception RICC: 

RBW  “Independent” – Oliver W for showing great 
independence in our provision. He has really impressed us 

this week by elaborating and extending his play in 
construction by adding props to enhance his narrative.  

RLR “Kind” – Miles J Miles always has fantastic manners and 
is kind and caring to all his friends. He has a huge smile and is 

a fantastic member of our class family. 
RJA “Independent” – Aoife F for independent attempts at 

CVC words. WOW! 
 

Year 1: 
1CL Alfie S for being really creative and using Tales Toolkit to 
make his own exciting story.  

1CR Corey C for super sentence writing and great effort.  
Class 1/2: 
Ralph B for working hard to complete all work and for 
super retelling.  
 
Year 2: 
2SH Neha R for writing a super retell and always taking such 

care with her work. 

2CB Julian B-L for a huge effort with his handwriting when 

writing his disgusting sandwich retell.  

Year 3: 
3VH Ollie S for working hard to label the countries around 
the equator in geography.    
3DM Tom D for having some great ideas in writing and even 

adding a simile into his diary entry to make it more 

descriptive. Super effort! Keep it up!  

Class 3/4: 
Kaleb-Michael K for fantastic presentation and rhetorical 

questions in his writing this week. Great job! 

Year 4: 
4EE Evelyn C for a great Diary entry, written in role as Ben 
from Gangsta Granny, that was packed full of character! 
4MK Dolly G For using fantastic vocabulary to describe 
feelings and emotions in her diary plan. 
 

Year 5: 
5RT Ethan S for excellent grammar work this week using 

modal verbs, expanded noun phrases and relative clauses.  

5SH Ethan W has written sentences using a relative clause to 
add detail when describing characters from Twist of Gold.  
5LK Ellis O for being resilient in his writing. He is more than 

happy to go back and edit to make it even better and knows 

when that's necessary. 

 

Year 6: 
6KH Martha R for a very impressive start to her biography 
about Flora Sandes. She has worked so hard to extend her 
sentences using different clauses, include Year 6 punctuation 
and uplevel her vocabulary - the result is fantastic! 
6ZW Alannah C for a fantastic start on her biography of Flora 
Sandes! 
6CM Darcey B for developing complex detailed sentences 
and pushing herself with her writing.  
 

STAR OF THE WEEK: 
Boathouse  
Well done to all of the children who took part in the Boccia 
this week!  
Reception  
RBW Emmie R for ALWAYS being ready and respectful and 
for trying so hard to apply her learning in our provision.  
RLR Franklyn E For becoming increasingly confident and 
independent and for always being a kind friend. Well done 
Franklyn! 
RJA Zara E for always having a smile on her face and being a 

fantastic role model to others 🙂 
 
Year 1: 
1CL Daisy L for trying really hard in all of her lessons 
especially with her phonics!  

1CR Lottie T for being a fantastic role model, always 
listening and trying her best in all activities.   
Class 1/2: 
Eryn Mc for working hard and always making the right 
choices.  
 
Year 2: 
2SH Odhran R for being a fantastic role model in our class 
and always being ready to learn.  
2CB Zara R for being a kind and helpful member of the class. 

Year 3: 
3VH Tenzing L for working so hard in all lessons.   

3DM Roaad A for generally being a fantastic and helpful 

member of 3DM. Well done! 

 
Class 3/4: 
Tilly T for a brilliant week of learning! Tilly has shown 

resilience and kindness and I am super proud of her maths 

work this week. Well done Tilly!  

Year 4: 
4EE Amna A for great acting out of Ben's thoughts and 
feelings when he discovers diamonds in Granny's biscuit tin! 
4MK Mila A For being a kind and caring member of 4MK and 
for always trying her best. 
 
Year 5: 
5RT Cassia F the most Marvellous Me thumbs up, after a 
fabulous week.  
5SH Leighton E Leighton worked so hard in swimming this 
week. He was determined to improve his stroke. Mr Chilton 
and Ms Holt were very impressed. 
5LK Gregory A for trying super hard in everything he does 
and always making the right choices. 
 
Year 6: 
6KH Sadie B for yet another week of displaying all of those 
qualities we promote at Broadstone Hall - she really has 
embraced Year 6 and it is a pleasure to observe! 
6ZW Ben W for demonstrating our core-learning values and 

setting a great example in Y6!  

6CM Maisie F for being ready for her learning all week and 

showing superb resilience.  

 

 


